
 

 

 

Executive Director      

Report 01/25/21 

Updates 

Thank you to all the parents that filled out the survey at the end of the calendar year for 
feedback for our teachers.  We took your feedback to heart and used it to tweak our virtual 
learning plans.   

Marsha and Cutia - Virtual Learning updates 

Reopening 
  
Please join the reopening committee this Friday (1/29) at 3:00 pm for a Town Hall for our community.   
The staff will have their own town hall Wednesday of this week.  
 

Enrollment 
We started the 20/21 school year with 1090 students 
We currently enrolled with 1060 students 
 

Current enrollment for 20/21 school year:      

K 145  # 73 on K list 

1 144 #29 on 1st waitlist 

2 144  

3 137  

4 111  

5 104  

6 96 #20 on 6th grade 

7 91  

8 90  

Total 1060  

   

 


